
 

 

 

 
Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
Year 4 Swimming 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that next term your child will be going swimming at St. Mary’s 
Catholic Junior School, Sydenham Road, Croydon, CR0 2EW.  
 
4R and 4B will go every Wednesday morning on the following dates: 11th, 18th, and 25th 
September, 2nd 9th, 16th October. 
 
4R will leave school at 8.55am and return at 10.45am. 
4B will leave school at 9.45am and return at 11:35am. 
 
4I and 4S will go every Wednesday morning on the following dates: 30th October, 6th, 13th, 20th, 
and 27th November, and 4th December 
 
4I will leave school at 8.55am and return at 10.45am. 
4S will leave school at 9.45am and return at 11:35am. 
 
Each class will walk to and from St. Mary’s (around a 20-minute walk). 
 
Please can we ask that children wear their swimming kit underneath their PE kit (or ensure 
they are wearing trousers rather than tights) each morning they have swimming so that 
changing is quick and easy. Your child will need a towel, bag and clean underwear for after 
their session.  
 
The cost of the lessons will be covered by the school. Swimming is part of the National 
Curriculum and therefore is a statutory requirement. Your assistance in this matter is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Teachers  
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 


